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As we approach the end of yet another memorable year, we reflect on the 
wonderful journey we have shared with you. This year holds a special place in our 
hearts as Little Hearts Kindergarten celebrates 25 years of nurturing young minds, 

fostering creativity, and building strong foundations for future learning. 

We are incredibly proud of each child’s growth, not only in their academic 
achievements but also in their social and emotional development. Their curiosity, 

joy, and willingness to learn have made every moment in our classrooms a joy. 
From the first day of the school year to today, they have blossomed, developing 

new skills, friendships, and an enduring love for learning. 

The children’s enthusiasm and unique personalities have made our school a vibrant 
community. We deeply appreciate the trust you have placed in us to guide and 
support them. Your involvement and encouragement have played a vital role in 

their success and happiness, and together, we have created an environment that 
feels like a family. 

As we celebrate this important milestone - 25 years of Little Hearts - we look forward 
to continuing this journey with you. Thank you for being part of this legacy, and for 

allowing us the privilege of watching your children grow. Here’s to many more 
years of shared learning, love, and laughter! 

 

The time has come for us to bid farewell to our little ones, for the  holidays are here 
once again! Our school Party Day will be held on  

Thursday, 24th October 2024 

Please dress your child in their best clothes on the closing day and send them to 
school with snacks and a drink to enjoy with the rest of their class.                                                      

Kindly do not send sodas or artificial juices.  

School will be half day so please make sure that parents who pick up their children 
personally should do so by 12.30 p.m. The students using school transport will be 

dropped  home. 
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Dear Parents, 

End of Year Party! 



 

On Saturday, 19th October 2024, Little Hearts Kindergarten proudly hosted its 24th Annual 
PP2 Graduation Ceremony. The day was filled with joy and celebration as our young 

graduates shined on stage with a variety of performances, including cultural dances, 
plays, heartfelt poems, and a lively hula hoop display. Their talents and enthusiasm made 

the day truly unforgettable.  

A special highlight of the event was the presence of our alumni from the school’s early 
years. It was heartwarming to welcome them back, and their participation was a wonderful 
reminder of the lasting bonds formed at Little Hearts. Seeing how much they’ve grown and 

accomplished filled us with pride and added a meaningful touch to the celebration.  

We would like to express our deepest gratitude to our incredible staff for their dedication 
and hard work in making this day a success. Their guidance and care in preparing the 

children for this important milestone were invaluable. 

To our amazing parents, we thank you for your constant support and involvement. Your 
partnership has played a significant role in your children’s achievements, and we are 

grateful for the trust you have placed in us throughout the year. 
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24th Annual Graduation ceremony 



 

School closes on Thursday, 24th October 2024, at 12.30 p.m. for the children,                
and re-opens for 1st Term on Tuesday, 7th January 2025. 

 

The End of Term consultation for all classes will be held on                                                       
Friday 25th October from 7.30 a.m. - 3.00 p.m.                                                                                      

Please collect your child’s report from his/her class teacher and follow up on the 
progress.  

 

Kindly pay your child’s fees in full on or before 7th January 2024.                          

Fee instalments will strictly not be accepted.                                                                              
Our account details are included in the fee invoices, which will be given out on the                 
Parents’ Consultation Day. Once you receive your child’s folder, please check it to 

ensure that the invoice is enclosed. 

 

The school office will remain open during the school holidays for fee payments and 
other inquiries. Office operation dates and hours will be communicated. 

 

In case of any queries, please contact: 

School Office: +254 704 152832 

Finance Office: +254 700 167673 
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End of Term 

and have a 


